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CARPENTBY & JOINERY
Mike Whittaker

76, COLERTDGE nOAD, W-S-M, AVON, BS23 ?UN

Telephone: W-s-M 415945

FREE U.P.V.C. FAC|AS, SOFFIT.BOARDS,
CLADDING & GUTTERING

FOR A FREE OUOTATION
TEL: W-s-M 415945

MAINTENAI.ICE FBEE
UPVC CAPPIT BOARD

Prices start from:
f,250 (Terraced House)
f340 (Semidetached)
1430 (Detached House)

prices also include VAT
SOFFIT
BOARD

EXISTING
FACIA BOARD

MAINTENANCE

W
c!]'si

Sanders, 4370 Bridgwater Boad, L-ympsham, Weslon-super-Mare, Avon Telephone: 0934 812652

Thbre is only one Sanders Supermarkel,
Come and experience lhe dillerence.
We oller a wide variely ol lresh, quality
goods, where value for moneY is
guaranleed. Our specialisl slall are
there lo advise on your choice ol meais,
cheeses and wines lo complement. In all
a queue lree, convenient supermark€t
open seven days a week



BLEADON VILLAGE NEWS
No: 17

Dear Parishioner,

March '93

13h March,l993.

In the last issue of the "Bleadon Village News", I reported briefly on the allegations, made
by Mr. & Mrs. Corder, that Bleadon Parish Council is illegal. In this issue I intend to deal
wilh the outcome of this dispute, its cost and effect upon lhe Parish Precept.

Over the past months Mr. & Mrs. Corder have made numerous complainls to he Auditors
and oher Authorities about the Council. Some complainls were made to The Department
of Environment and to the Audit Commission itself. Despite receiving letters from a number
ol sources whidr staled that Bleadon Parish Council was in fact legally constituted, he
complaints continued. These complaints were of a repetitive nature on almost every
occasion. The Auditors wamed them of the escalating cost of the audit due to the continual
complaints but his waming appears to have been ignored. I spoke with the Auditor in early
January and he informed me that the costs, to that date, were some €3000. Mr. & Mrs.
Corder have written at least two more letters since hat time, which has resuhed in further
legal and audil costs. These drarges will be passed on to he Council in due course, the
total cost of Audit will trerelore be higher than he 83000 quoted above. A sum of this size
is a lot of money lor a small Parish Council to find.

I am delighted to report that I received the comfl€ted Certificate of Audit in yesterday's mail.
The Auditor has completed the audit and statss: "the objection is an abuse of the audit
process and lails at the outset'. The objections by Mr. & Mrs.Corder have been dismissed,
but they do have the right of appeal to the High Court.

I am sony to say that it is the Electors of the Parish who have to bear the cost of trese
complaints, so fris unnecessary expenditure has to be included in the precept for the next
financial year. Your Parish Council has tried to keep th€ cost as low as possible and a
number of items on he precept have been eliminated or reduced. We are committed to
improve the street lighting in our Village and three new lights will soon be in place. However
in an attempt to reduce the precept here is no provision lor any more lights in the year 1993/
94, which saved 81000. The Council usually gives a Q1000 grant to he Hall Management
Committee to help wifi repairs and decoration, butthis grant has been reduced by 50% next
year. We have made no provision tris year lor the Renewal ol Stiles in our Parish and we
have cut out the Recreational Fee. These two hems save a lurther €200, making a tolal
saving ot 81700.

After making these savings elch elector, on average, will pay a Parish Precept ammounting
to e13.89 per head. This equates to an increase of E3.89 per elector. I apologise lor lhis
39% increase on your precept which is entirely due to the complaints made to he Auditors
by Mr. & Mrs. Corder, and the Parish Council is legally obliged to pay their costs. The
Annual Parish Meeting will be held on Monday 26th. April and I look forward lo seeing you
at he Coronation Hall and hearing your.comments and suggestions.

Yours sincerely,

Brenig Evans,
Chairman, Bleadon Parish Council

l'- 'l



CORONATION HALL SPRING NEWS

It is hoped to presenl a photographic display of village views, events and p€rsonalities

at the Hall Managemenl Committee's Spring Coffee Moming on Saturday 3rd April hom
10.30 to 12 noon. Admission 50p inc'lude coffee and biscuits and a convivial moming of

chat and interest wih soft music, and hard bargains at a variety of stallsl

We would welcome the loan for display of old (and newer) photographs, and their
safety will be well supervised, with careful damage-free moundng. Please phone 813186

if you have any interesting shots to loan, and we will collea (and retum).

Also on show will be a drawing of lhe Guides' plans for their new Headquarters and

an illustration of how the Hall Committee hope to work jointly on this venture to improve he
facilities and usable space wihin lhe Coronation Hall.

The Committee will be involved in repainling he Hall roof during the late Spdng, and

also in fitting protective dear sheeting to the inside of the hall windows lo guard users
against window shattering by over-exuberance lrom the adjacent play area'

Of course, the continued smoolh-running ol the Coronalion Hall for tre benelit of the

village's organisations and residents is very depend€nt upon lhe dedicated effortE of he
volunleers who torm the Management Committee, whidr meets monthly to keep things up

lo scralch and moving along.

We are v€ry sory to repon that bofi our Treasurer, Mrs Pat Simmonds, and our

S€cretary, Ron Goodman, have asked to stand down from their positions from nexl month.

They have both given excellent and loyal service to the community and all our hanks are

extended for their work.

The Hall therefore is in need ol two more volunteers who would like to ptrt something

backinto this pleasant village, and have an enjoyable interest into he bargainl Neither post

is.tremendously time-consuming or mentally demanding but both are vital ingredients in lhe

Hall's continuing success. Please phone Peter Lindsay (8131 86) il you would like to olfer
your servrc9s.

The Annual General Meeting ol the Coronation Hall is on Monday 19th April at 7.30
p.m. and all are very welcome to attend and air their views on the running of he Hall or
suggest improvem€nts.

The Committee consists of Represenlatives from he principal village organisations

and also some co-opted enthusiasts. There are also two 'Village Representalives'

appointed by the AGM, for which nominalions are invited to Ron Goodman (812079) prior

to, or at, the AGM.

See you at the Cotlee Morningl

Peter Lindsay
(Hon Chairman)
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BLEADON YOUTH CLUB
Treasure Hunt

Our Christmas Treasure Hunt held on Monday 28t.h December lgg2provedtobe
very popular and was enjoyed by 8il walkers. The weather was kind to us and the hot soup
and freshly baked bread were appreciated on arrival back at tre Youth club. we have
received numerous requests lo repeat the event next chrislmas. our hanks to all ol you
who suppoded us at this event and my thanks to Hayden Durant, Derek Cooper and Sue
Court tor the organisation ol it. The profit was €81.00.

Recycling Scheme

We have already filled two skips tris year and the present one is almost hall full. We ars
most grateful for your cardboard, magazines, telephone directories and newspapers, etc.
To join our monthly collection (last Saturday/Sunday each month) please ring Tony on
813779 or Colin on 812505 wih the address for collection. Our grateful thanks to hose of-
you who deposit your paper, etc. direclly into the skip.

Glub Nights lrom April 1st

Parents, please note - in line with oher Youth clubs we are opening earlier on Tuesday and
Thursday evenings. lnitially we will open our doors at 7.15pm instead of 7.45pm. We have
good facilities - table tennis, pool, music, coflee bar, etc. and we welcome new m€mbers
who are aged at least 11 years old. For further informalion telephone Colin on S12506.

Finally - Photographyll

IMPROVE YOUR PHOTOGRAPHY WITH WESTON-SUPER-MARE CAMERA CLUB is
the tide of a series of eight lecture/workshops to be held in ttre Bleadon Youth Club Hall,
commencing 12th March at 7.30pm. The lectures aim to help the beginner and tre more
experienced who wantlo improve their photographic skills in a practical way with a
minimum of tedrnical jargon. The course costs 815 whicfr includes a process paid colour
film, and ftee membership of tre camera club for the duration of the course. For more
details phone 813320.

Golin Sandford
Youfi Leader

WHY NOT ASK

DUDLEY'S ro cALL?
Home cooked meats
Weekly counter best buys
Home freezer specials
Home made sausage3

FREE DELIVERIES TO BLEADON

14 BAKER STREET WESTON.SUPER.MARE
Telephone: 62il40



AVON LOCAL COUNCILS ASSOCIATION
Your Parish Council is a member ol he above. The association offers a collective vsice lhat
tries to influence other authorities and organisations. lt has representatives on various
liaison committees. The following few items have been abstracied from recent reports from
such committees.

British Telecom - B.T. Has taken to heart the 'WHICH' repod of last Oclober which
said that they were "signilicantly worse than any other public r.nility'on handling complaints.
B.T. has introduced a Freephone number for customers to call when dissailsfied with the
handling of any complaint. The number is 0800 545 458. Local dialling numbers in Bristol
were due to be withdrawn iri February. Henceforth national dialling numbers will be needed.

Post Olfice - The Post Office have also taken on board the'WHICH'criticisms of poor
counter-s€ryice. lf you have cause to complain in future you may either obain an
appropriate form from your local office or you c€rn write to tre Customer Service Manager
at your local District Otfice. You can also contac't the Post Oflice Advisory Committee on
Freephone 0800 282 329.

Brlstol AirPort - The public inquiry into the proposed new terminal building at Lulsgate is

scheduled lor llth May 1993. In the six months lrom April to September 1992 lhe passenger

movements at Lulsgate increased by about 4Oo/" over the same period in 1991 .

Police Llalson Gommlttee - This committee repons that telephone calls to local police
stations will only be answered during normal ollice hours. This will only be done if he
telephone is manned by a civilian. This, of course does not affect 999 calls whidt are now
routed to Taunton.

AvonTravellno - A telephone enquiry service covering all public transport seMces in Avon

is avaifable on O272 557013.

Librarier - ll has been acknowledged lhat Public Pressure caused Avon County Council

to wilhdraw its plans to close some libraries. Reduced hours have been introduced. There
is a lesson to learn from this. lt does pay dividends if individual members of the public make

known their views, on any relevant issue, direct to the applopriate authority. Such views
add greatly to any similarly expressed by your Parish Council and may well have even more
effect' ' 

John ward

BLEADON W I

Variety continues to be the spice of life lor the progressive Bleadon Wl branch which
continues lo attract potential members. The contrast is shown by the three speakers who
guested over the last qualter in a wide range of subjeas.

January brought an entertaining recital ol dialects from around the country by Mrs Ula Rigg,

LRAM. The February focus was on'Junk and Antiques for Everyone to Handle' by Mrs Bell.

And March produced an illuslrated talk on the less well known areas of the Cotswolds by

Mr Tarrant. The year had got off to a great starl with an enjoyable New Year lunch for forty

members and guests at the Weston Technical College. A full and varied programme has

been planned lorthe rest of tre year including outside activities ...... even a skittles evening.

MW



CONTACTUS BLEADON
Our members continue to operal€ quietly in the parish, offering friendship and help when
a need is presented and doing our best to maintain and nurture that warm almosphere of
co-operation and friendliness lhal we are all so forlunale to enjoy:

Recent activities have included welcoming newcomers and lurnishing them with'Wdcome
Packs'; Granny Sitting where car€rs hav€ needed a time out; providing the occasional
emergency transport and ananging contacts between the elderly and the youngsters in our
parish. Each year we make a donation to a local charily and this year we are supporting
Hospicecare. Our last donation was 8100 towatds the new Guide Hut. Apart from individual
gifts our funds are largely raised by an annual Barn Dance in the Coronation Hall. Our last
one was held on 6th March this year when some 90 people enjoyed a lively evening's
dancing to the music of 'Gray Tide Eel' (say it quickly and you have the Bristol version of
their imaginative approach to Folk Music). This event was very well supported by inembers
of Weston and Bleadon Folk Dance Clubs as well as local residents and a clear profit of over
8200 was raised lor our funds.

With reference to Bleadon Folk Dance Club, we continue to meel every lst and 4th
Thursday of the monh at 8.0.p.m. in the Coronation Hall. Newcomers are always welcome
whether singly or with a partner, whether experienced dancers or total novices and whether
or nol you live in our parish. lf you wish to learn more about Contactus either to ofler help
orlo receive it, tren please oontact our secretaries, Philip and May Ashley (812667) or me
(81 2436),

We should greaty welcome any news you can give us of any newcomers to your road or
your part ol the parish.

Our best wishes to you all.
John Thomlinson

(Chairman)

BLEADON FRIENDSHIP CLUB

At lhe meeting on Friday 2nd April a'Flowers on a Plate' conlest will be held, followed by
tea aid Hot Cross Buns. A cotfee morning has been arranged for Saturday 24th April with
the usual stalls, Cakes, Bric-a-Brac, Nearly New, Garden Plants, etc.

Several day trips have been booked, the first on 20th May, a tour of Exmoor. We extend
a rvarm welcome to anyone who would enjoy some friendly company with a cup of tea, and
some enlertainment. Meetings are held on Friday afternoons at 2.15. The annual
subscription is €1 , tea 25p. 

EMT

WHIST DRIVE CLUB
I should like to say thankyou to he supporters of our Whist Drives. As from 9th Ocrtober
1991 , they have contributed e41 7.38 towards the Building Fund for tre new Scout and
Guide Headquarters. We meet in the Church Room on Wednesday afternoons, from 2 p,m.

to 4 p.m. E1 includes tea and biscuits and we have a raffle. Everyone is welcome to loin
us fora social afternoon and a friendly game of whistl

Barbara Snelgrove



1ST BLEADON BROWNIES
Only one new Brownie enrolled so lar this term, Kate Jones tromBleadon. KellyBaptie
was "Hostess" at the enrollment, well donel The Brownies have all been working on the
DiscoverersBadge. MrsPaulineKidnerlromNewRoadFarmwill becomingtotalktohem
in April and we will be visiting the farm when the warmer weather arrives. We held a
Japanese evening, many ol tre girls came dressed as geisha girlsl Fund-raising has gone

well, with €124 from he Jumble Sale, 833.35 from Katy Sander's "Blue Peter Bring and Buy

Sale", and €36,30 from he Skittles Evening.

NEW LEADERS WANTED - Both Snowy Owland mysell are going to have to give up
Brownies. Snowy (Jan Lundy) will be finishing at Easter and I will finish at he end of the

Summer lerm. There must be someone in the area willing to give a couple of hours a week

to running Brownies. h's a very enjoyable hobby and very rewarding. Help and support is
given and lhere are County Training days. We do have a lady helping us at the moment

who is willing to carry on it someone runs it with her. lf we are unable to find anyone to take
over it may mean that 1st Bleadon Brownies has to be disbanded. Please give me a ring
il you would like to help us.

Brown Owl (750026)
Snowy Owl Ct50683)

1ST BLEADON SCOUTS
The Scouts have been busy playing their Handball Tone matches against troops all

over the district. They have great spirit and have had some close results. A team
successlully competd at the Allsports and Swimming Competition held at Nailsea in

January. Two older scouts are participating in the Pattol Leaders Training Courses
involving two week-ends training with a Project to be completed between. A team will be
taking part in Wyvern night exercise on lhe Quantocks at the end of the month. The scouts

have the opportunity to take part in canoeing and sailing instruction during the summer
monlhs.

Finally, after six.years as Scout Leader I am stepping down at Easter. As yet we have no

leaders to carry on and the troop will fold unless some adult l€aders can be found.

Please phone Dave Boley Ct5(F66)

CUB PACK
Last September our Cub Pack consisted of five boys. Today we have ten, and continue
to grow. Our December programme was busy with Xmas Capers, garnes evening, cooking

and of course our Xmas Party. In January we took part in a ten pin bowling evening with
our Scout Troop, and in February visited Weston Police Station, an evening enjoyed by all.

Forthcoming events include visits to the local Fire Station, Life Boat Station, Police Mount€d
and Dog Section, and lots morel

Do you know of any boys between the ages of 8 and 10% who would enioy having fun,

making new friends and trying new things? Why notring me or bring them along on pack

night, Thursday 6.30'til 8 p.m. at Bleadon Scout Hut where they will be made very welcome.

Betty Paterson
Cub Scout Leader (8121813)



O Qulz nlght In the Coronatlon Hatl on Saturday 3rd April 6I in aid ol our new Scout and Guide Headquarters. fI Tickets available from unit leaders-. 
- - I

FRIENDS OF THE CHURCH

Here is our new Church Mouse logo designed by Carol Tratt. But sad to
say, our mouse has no name; so we are giving a prize for tre best name.
Age limit 13 years. Hand your entry into the Post Office with your name,
address and age by the end of the month.

The New Year's Eve Grand Dinner Party in tre Coronation Hall was greatly
enjoyed by allthe revellers. Our thanks go to all those who helped to make
it such a spacial evening - MC Les Masters, muusicians Greta Plank and
Eric Goodwin, barman Len Chamberlain, the Morris boys and all who

helped to producs and serve a marvellous meal. A surprise binhday cake was presented
by lhe Choir to lvan the Organist, and tre New Year was brought in with many a bang from
all the balloons, and Auld Lang Syne.

We are planning a Dinner Dance lo see in 1994.

Rec€nl evenls in 1993 were a Pancake Party on 20th February, a Jumble Sale on 6ih March
and 2 Coffee Momings at Westdown Cottage. The May Day Fayre on Bank Holiday
Monday 3rd May approaches tastl Salls this year are: Battroom, Books, Bottles, Bric-a.
Brac, Cakes, Cratts, Face Paints etc and Sheila Excell's Pictures. The Garden Stall and
Movie Stall require someone lo man them on the day. The following items will be new
additions tris ydar: Snapshot Competition - entry forms from the Post Office; Face Painting
for children; Find Dracula's Castle Competition - win a Vampyr Vacuum Cleaner worth el19
donated by Loveridge's of Wode; Spot the Ball Competition; additional Bouncy Castle for
the tinies; and ttre Chestnut Cloggies.

We hope to arrange a door-lo-door collection week beginning Monday 19h April to pick up
items for all th€ stalls. Thank you in anticipation ol your generosity. lf you would like to help
in your village May Day Fayre, then do please contact us on 814739.

It's fun to be involvedl
Tony Ewin

BLEADON VILLAGE WOMEN'S FELLOWSHIP
Currenty our meetings have been well attended and he year has got off to a good start.
The speakers have proved varied, interesting and entertaining and we have more lo come.
The Women's World Day of Prayer was held at St Christopher's Church Lympsham on
Friday Sth Mard - this year it was the turn of he wom€n ol Guatemala. The service was
well worthwhile and very enlighlening about a'country of whicfr not a lot is known generally.
Our meetings are held in Bleadon Church Room on the last Tuesday in the month - visitors
are always welcome.

MJB



WESTON CAMERA CLUB

Members of the Weston Camera Club are pleased to be

able to meet in your pleasant Hall and to enloythe facilities

it affords. The club has some thirty members and meels

ides and black and
he member but the
y an opportunity to

show oll our work but we l-earn a lot lrom the qualified judges who assess it. On other

Tefephone: Weston 627776

ooooooooooo

FORTHCOMING EVENTS IN THE CORONATION HALL

PLEASE MAKE A NOTE IN YOUR DIARYI

27lh Marcft

3rd April

3rd April

l0th April

26th April

3rd May

1llh June

12th June

Horticulrural society - SPRING SHOW

SPRING OOFFEE MORNING' '10.30am

stalls, raffle, bring & buY.

Also display of old photos of Bleadon.
stalls: contact Mr L Chamberlain 814517
photos: conlact Mr P Lindsey 813186)

OUIZ EVENING - 7.30Pm
tunds towards lhe new Guide Hut

HALL MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE . A.G.M.
7.30pm members of the public welcome

PARISH COUNCIL - Annual Meeting 7.30pm

MAY DAY FAYRE

BLEADON PLAYERS - Show

BLEADON P]-AYERS - Show



YOUR VILLAGE HALL DIARY
REGULAR EVENTS IN THE CORONATION HALL

MONDAYS
10.30 - 12.00 Sept-May

2.00 - 5.00pm

7.30pm lst Monday

7.30pm 2nd Monday

TUESDAYS
2.00 -4.00pm Znd Tuesday

7.30pm lst, znd & 4th

WEDNESDAYS
10.00 -noon 4h Wed.

7.3Opm

THURSDAYS
2.00 -4.00pm Sept - May

7.30pm lst & 4th
Sept-June

FRIDAYS
10.00 -11.00am

2.00 -4.00pm

7.30pm Sept - May

SUNDAYS

Gentle Exercise Group Mrs P Dain S'12859

Bleadon Bridge Club Mr R Gardiner 812041

British Sugarcraft Guild Mrs J Garrad 832832
W.S.M. Branch

Parish Council

Women's Institute Mrs P Brent 81 2640

Weston-super-Mare Mr K Tapley 623877
Camera Club

Infant Welfare Clinic and Toddler Group

Bleadon Players

Painting Class
Painting to exlend
your a[ilities

Folk Dancing

Mr F Davies 812858

Mrs K Savage 621301
WSM Te$ College

Miss B Snelgrove 812226

Exercise Cfass Mrs M Cassidy 812125

Friendship Club Mrs E M Tucker 8'13940

Shorl Mat Bowling Club Mr J Ward 812136

3.00 -5.00pm Sept - May Short Mat Bowling Club Mr J Ward 81 21 36

The Hall is available lor hire by any private individual or organisation, ENQUIRIES TO:
Mrs J Jones, 81237o



PLANNING REPORT

Outstanding Appllcations

2877188 Gar Breakers Yard Wayacre Drove

Following an enforcement order the user of Wayacre Drove should be moving to Old
Junction Road Weston-Super-Mare. A proseantion has been authorised if this move
does not take place.

1848/90 land at Wild Acre Roman Road Bleadon

An enforcement is proving dilficult as it is hard io prove someone is resident but

surveillance is being kept.

o7e5/e2 
Bi#,T::i,lJf!$;,ff',*T[;::"r-""*

Appeal dismissed.

1399/92 Gonslruction of prefabricated building lor tbrege
Bridleway, Roman Road, Bleadon.

Approved providing the site is tidied up.

1826192 Building Regulatlons for Ertenslon
Rosebank, Geltlc WaY, Bleadon

APPROVED

1827t92 Building Regulations for Extension
The Gatherine Inn, Bleadon Road, Bleadon

This dates back lo 1988 and has been APPROVED by Woodspring Planning
Committee.

1969/92 Erection of a Mobile Home Unit
Land ofl Shiplate Road, Bleadon.

WITHDRAWN

2o85t92 Extension to form Restaurant kitchen. Alterations
to form new toilets and alterations to the Car Park
The Anchor Inn, Bridgwater Road, Bleadon.

WITHDRAWN.

2124t92 Removal of eristing blockwork store and garage to
be replaced with double garage'
The Gopse, Shiplate Road, Bleadon

APPROVED



Lawful Development Cerlificate
Transport Depot and Warehousing
ArrivalTransport The Mill, Bridgwater Road, Bleadon.

This was an application to use Bleadon Mill as an operation centre for 'l2 goods lonies
and 6 trailers. Bleadon Parish Council registered their objections to the Western Traffic
Area Licensing Authority and also made representation at a Public Enquiry which was
held on he 5th February. Subsequently application was granted for 9 vehicles and 6
trailers. However Woodspring have not reached a decision and are looking into this
matter.

2147t92

Awaiting amended plans.

2405t92

Erection of Fence on Frontage (2 metres high)
Pum Farm, Bridgwater Road, Bleadon.

Gonvercion of buildlngs to DIY Horse Llvery Stables
with storage shed for hay and tack room and land lor
grazing horses, and lmprovement ol access
Land at Shiplait Slait, Shiplate Road, Bleadon

Erection ol Wind Turbine and Transformer Building
Part Fisld 6457 Roman Road Bleadon.

REFUSED

2170192

REFUSED

Planning Applications

0115/93 Block pf three stables plus shelter.
Land qt Wayacre Drove Bleadon.

APPROVED PROVIDING THEY ARE NOT USED FOR COMMERCIAL USE

0162/93 Gonslruction ol extension
Oueens Arms, Geltic Way, Bleadon

Woodspring Planning Department have requested and received amended plans whicfi
are under consideration.

41101/92 Proposed Honda Sign - Amended Plans
Hutton Motor Company, Bridgwater Road, Bleadon.

In September 1992 Woodspring Planning Department advised Bleadon Parish Council
that the controversial existing pylon sign would be removed during a re-vamp. Hutton
Motor Company wished to erect a new slightly larger sign whidr would be positioned
out of line ol sight. Bleadon Parish Council objected to this proposal bul the application
was subsequently approved by Woodspring.

However Woodspring now agree that immediate action should be taken and ihe Parish



Royal British Legion. Lympsham & Bleadon.
Men's & Women's Section.

I undersiand that the Foundation Stone for Dunkirk House, the New Royal British Legion

Home at Bishop's Lydeard, nr Taunton, was laid on February 9tr. This will be a very useful

Home lor Ex-service People who have no place to live'

The Women's Section South Mendip Group Meeting will be held at Winscombe on April 5th.

Details from Mrs. Clarke'750351 . A Bullet Supper and Entertainment will be held at the

Manor Hall, Lympsham on May 'l4th. This will be similar to last year. Details later.

trtrtrtrtrtrtrtrtrtrtrtrtrtr

Bacon
o:uthWbst

THE BRISTOL BASED BACON SLICER

it's the $,est it's $elected 
it's a !{,/inner

0272 827786
WE WELCOME ALL ENQUIRIES



J.L.G. of Taunton

Operable Wall System

GARAGE Award winning roller garage doors
DOORS No Painting, no maintenance

High security locks
Manual or remote control
All types ol garage doors supplied &
Eristing doors automated

Telephone: (0823) 271564

D.J.Buckley
Orchard House, Bleadon

For Household Repairs
nctuotng:-

Painting, Decorating, Plumbing
Electrics, Garden Care

Tef : 0934 812273
Fully lnsured



PIJRN HOUSE FARM WORKSHOPS
Purn Way, Bleadon, Weston-super'Mare

UNIT 1 J. B's WOODCRAFT Tel: 0934 - 812001
Purpose made, made lo measure Fumiture, Joinery & Carpentry

UNIT 2 WOODY WHITE Tel: 0934'815374
Fairground Woodcarver & Wood Converting Service

UNIT 3 G. W. MASON Tel: 0934'815379
Manufaclurers, Reslorers and Fitters
Cornices, Ceiling Roses, Archways, Niches

Grass Cutting - Residential & Business

Hedge Cutting and Pruning.

Fences Erected, Repaired or Repainted.

Concreting and General RePairs.

Mafk . . ,Iobs large or small
FIOWe - I do them alt.



BRIDGE GARAGE
(Prop: Peter Briffitt)

BLEADON VILLAGE

AT YOUR SERVICE

TELEPHONE 0934 .812206

IAN DANCE

Plumbing, Heating & Gas Fitting
Corgi Regi stered Installer

BLEADON 813686

PHONE: (0934) 620106

TRAPNELL'S MODEL SHOP

82 MEADOW STREET
WESTON.SUPEN.MARE

AVON
RADIO CONTROL HORNBY
SPECIALIST-SCALEXTNrc.TRAINS



"safety and SecuritY"

Electrical and Building Installation and Maintenance

Advice on Home SecuritY
aaaaaaaaaaaaa

Potice approved Security Marking of Valuables
(ability to identify lost or stolen goods)

aoaaaaaaaaa

Telephone for lnformation Pack

BLEADON 0934 815249

e6N HIRE
ONY MOORE - PURN HOUSE FARM

*

1.3 and 1 .6 litre modern

SALOONS and HATCHBACKS

* Tel: Bleadon 812324 * *

llrllllllltllllrr!allllllllllllltltlllrlrrlt'llllllrrllllrlr

Edited by Les Masters, Bleadon Post Office with help from Glo Smith

Published by Bleadon Parish Gouncil' Bleadon, Avon

Unless otherwise stated, he opinions and comments expressed in this newsletter are
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STONE PRODUCTS

Bridge Road
Bleadon

Telephone: 0934 812358



Wllt @uwnfi Armg
Nr. Weston-super-Mare

Good Bcer & Good Value
Bar Meals and Snacks
Parties Catered for
Skiale Alley available for Functions

Bleadon 812080

Bleadon Village,

Prolectric Services

Electrical Contractors

I

a

Flre Protectlon Speclallsts
Deslgn Installatlon & Malnlenance
Servlclng & Testlng of Flre Alarm
Nurse Call & Emergency Llghtlng
General Electrlcal Repalrs & Malntenance
Free Quotatlons upon Reque$

56 Moorland Road

Weston-s-Mare

Tel: (093 4) 636134

6Aeolmitu 9ottage
.fr,estaurant

Bridgwater Road - Bleadon
Weston-super-Mare - Somerset

BS23 OAN

OPEN TUESDAY . SATURDAY LUNCH & DINNER
TRADITIONAL SUNDAY LUNCH

We cater for Private Parties, Small lVeddings and
Business Meetings with Menus to suit you

Tel:(09341 8L2326


